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16/10/2023
Greetings!
Dear Parents,

Our school will be celebrating World Food Day on 18"
(Wednesday) October, 2023.Let’s support our students by encouraging them to
bring healthy food. We also teach our students value to share as “sharing is
caring”. Students can wear costumes of any healthy fruit or fruit or vegetables
(not compulsory) and talk a sentence about its benefit. The Best Costume and
Best class will be awarded. We appreciate your support and co-operation.

Note: Students will be have normal school day.

Thank you!

Anitha Jees Ms. Seddiga Abd
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